
Dear Christians in the Christmas Season, 

John 1:1 In the beginning was the Word, and the Word was with God, and the 
Word was God. 2 He was in the beginning with God. 

I pray that we believe that King Jesus is the Word. 
I pray that we believe that King Jesus is God (the 2nd part of the Trinity). 

Please pray that we are in step with God as a church body.  The 2021 Proposed 
Budget was available yesterday in the worship center.  If you were not there and 
would like a copy, then please let us know.  If you have questions about the 
Budget, then Josh Jolley and/or another stewardship team member(s) will be 
available after the 8:00 and 10:30 worship service either down by the stage of the 
worship center or in the choir room this coming Sunday 12-20-20 for budget 
discussion.  We will vote on the 2021 Budget of $861,655 at the beginning of the 
worship services on 12-27-20 which comes to the church body from the 
Stewardship Team.  We will vote on the "Personnel Flow Chart" that was 
discussed at the business/members' meeting on 10-18-20 and comes to the body 
from the Personnel Team.  We will also vote on Becky Atchley as a new addition 
to the CCA School Board which comes to the church body from the CCA Board.  
Feel free to touch base with me or Pastor Jonathan on any of these issues 
pertaining to the votes on 12-27-20. 

Please pray for the lost to be saved, disciples to be made, hearts to be one, AND 
the hurting to sense God's presence.  If I can do anything for you, then please let 
me know. 

Grateful for the Light of men...King Jesus, 
Pastor Stan 
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